natasha@sblafco.org

From: Jennifer Hone <mrpoohcat@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2022 5:13 PM

To: natasha@sblafco.org

Cc: lafco@lafco.org

Subject: Meeting about SOI expansion along Bailey

To whom it may concern

| am writing to request that this hearing be delayed until the Feb 2023 meeting. There is no way any interested party
could wade through 2000 pages of documents between 11/29 and 12/7. I’'m sure I’'m not the only concerned person!

Thank you for considering this request. If for some crazy reason the hearing moves forward on Dec 7, | sincerely hope
it’s rejected! Development of prime agricultural land is a terrible move for our community and environment; | hope
Lompoc will consider a different type of foot print, like vertical, in order to develop a strong and sustainable community.

Respectfully,

Jennifer Hone



